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24 November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Thank you so much for all your support at this time.  

 

Please can we ask for your help. If your child has symptoms suggestive of COVID-19 

and/or you have booked a test and are waiting for results, please do not send your child 

to school until the results have returned negative.  

 

This can have significant knock-on effects if subsequently your child tests positive, as it will 

lead to 14 days of isolation for many of their friends and staff. It would be helpful also, if you 

could notify your child’s school if you have booked a test, as this can aid forward planning. 

 

Headteachers and staff are working incredibly hard to keep your children in school and to 

maintain their education, and I am so proud of what they are doing. All the help you can provide 

is appreciated so much in managing this situation.  

 

Thank you all for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mary Davies 

Chief Executive Officer 

 
 
 
 

 
 
  


